
 
 
 

Central East Chapter Fall Education Meeting 
 

 

Keeping Caregivers a Part of Care 
A discussion about how Gerontological Nurses can integrate the needs of 

caregivers caring for frail seniors, into their daily practice 

Sarah Gibbens, RN, MN, PhD (candidate), GNC(C) 

Where: Golden Plough Lodge, Cobourg   
 
When: Thursday, October 17, 2019 
 
Registration:  6:30 pm - Registration and refreshments 
 
Presentation: 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm 
 
Cost: FREE for all members and non-members 

 
 

Notification of Attendance 
 
Indicate your intent to attend this event by emailing melkelly@sympatico.ca  prior to 
October 10, 2019. Remember, no payment is required – this is a free CE Chapter 
education event. 
 
Please provide your name, or a list of names of people planning on attending this event. 
 
For our records include all attendees email addresses to allow our chapter to directly 
communicate important news, events and updates. 
 
Certificate of Attendance issued at the door. 
 
Golden Plough Lodge 
983 Burnham Street 
Cobourg, ON 
K9A 5J6 
 
Directions to Golden Plough Lodge from Highway 401 

 

Exit Hwy 401 at Burnham Street/Northumberland County Rd.18 (Exit #472) in Cobourg. 
 

Turn South (right) onto Burnham Street 
 

983 Burnham Street is on the right 

 You have reached Golden Plough Lodge – free visitor parking  
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